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 Happy Halloween            

First Holy Communion Classes will begin the first Sunday in October,     

following the 10:00am Mass.  Classes will be conducted in church.  Children 

who will be 8 years old by Christmas of 2012 are welcome to join the class 

and learn what it is to receive the Holy Eucharist.  Parents interested in signing up their 

children for this class should see Father Mark for enrollment.  Students not yet baptized 

are welcome to begin attending as they will undergo instruction and preparation for   

baptism as well. 

On Saturday, October 8th,  at 10:00am, we will have a service for Blessing of 

the Animals.  We encourage everyone to attend this service with your beloved 

pets.  It will be held outside under the canopy in front of the church. 

 

Our YMS of R men’s group will be including a monthly fellowship      

evening beginning in October. This will be an appreciation of God’s green 

earth and the sweet smell of good cigars to lift our prayers and praises up 

to him.  On the second Monday of each month, (beg. Oct 10th), we will be 

meeting at Low Ball Louie’s after hours from 6:00pm - 9:00pm.  We’ll sit back and  en-

joy a cigar, order some pizza and have Sports Center or some other guy channel playing 

on the big screen.  There are state of the art ventilators and the smoking area is wide 

open, so even non-smokers can enjoy the get together!  We will ask each person to do-

nate one or two dollars per visit, so we can take care of the store person, who will be 

staying late and serving us that evening.  If you are interested, please just attend or see 

Bob Canfield or Father Mark for details.  To find out more about Low Ball Louie’s, go 

to:  www.lowballlouies.com 

             

 

 

          

   

         St. Paul Parish Youth Association and Gnarley Charley Productions (Creator of the “Horror Emporium”)               

                 Presents:    B.O.O. !    “Beware Of Occupants”    A Haunted Attraction                               

       Oct. 28th, 29th, 30th & 31st        Friday, Saturday, Sunday & Monday      7:00pm to 10:00pm                        

  Walk down deadman’s path to the warden’s newest batch of beasts and banshees                               

                 locked in the new containment facility known as  B O O ! 

                                              Adults  $3.00            Children  $1.00 

                                                    Located at:   11395 S.E. 40 Ave.    Belleview 



Father Mark has an on going Thursday 

morning bible study at The Church On The 

Square in The Villages. We are now study-

ing the Gospel of Matthew. Join us at 

10:00am and invite your friends 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The next YMS of R meeting will be held on Wednes-

day, October 5th at 9:00am in our social hall.                

All men from the parish are encouraged to attend.     

(Breakfast  to  be  determined) 

     Bible Study        YMS of  R  Men’s Group 

                   Ladies Adoration Society                    
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A big thank you to all that supported our ice cream and bingo night.  It was a resounding success!  The social hall was 

filled to capacity.  We all had many laughs and a great time.  Special thanks to George Andel and his Starlighters Trio. 

The Del Webb Clowns, who looked so great and kept us all smiling, and Bill Glenn for taking the extra step to have our 

ice cream donated. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Sunday, October 23rd before and after the 10:00am mass, Debbie Emmerson will be selling her Scentsy Candle     

warmers.  These affordable beautifully designed warmers with wonderful fragrances will be on display in the social hall.  

Think Christmas and shop early as these warmers make wonderful gifts for friends and family.  All proceeds go to the 

Ladies Adoration Society. 

All Praise and Glory to God.  Our hearts and souls are lifted in thankful prayer to our Lord and Saviour, Jesus Christ as 

we continue to represent the Light of Christ in sisterhood at each Holy Mass. 

Our next meeting will be Sunday, October 9th following the 10:00am mass in church. 

In His Service, 

Dori Canfield, ANS President 

     St . Paul Choir  

We have a fantastic, spirited choir here at     

St. Paul’s, under the direction of Charley       

Stoykovich.  We are adding a choir for our 

4:00pm Saturday Masses.  Anyone  interested 

in joining the choir can meet here at the 

church  on  Tuesdays at 6:00pm for practice.   



 

 

 

  

 

We welcome our new members of 

our church family who have joined 

in the month of September. 

 

                     September: 

                       Kie Steve              

   

   

  4th  Randy Blumenschein                

 Donna Martin                              

 Larry Woodward                                          

  7th  Pauline Gadbois                        

 Jeannette Haupt 

  8th  Linda Fangman 

  9th  Dave Ebacher                  

 Gertrude Kucharski                   

  Lillian McGhee                               

11th  Bob Pitel                                     

 Jacque Wickham 

12th  Jeffrey Gerstner 

13th  Deanna Woodall 

15th  Lana DeFelice                                          

17th  Tom Mead 

18th  Verna Kopka     

20th  Al Walczak                

21st  Marlene Kress                           

26th  Ron Haupt                                  

 Janice Noelte 

29th  Tom Laubach                           

 Margaret Sottosanto     

30th  Ann Marie Cipriano                

      

 

  

      Bir thdays            Anniversaries  
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   1st  Andy & Joan Pallotto 

   3rd  Dick & Sharon Pierce 

  4th  Bryon & Juanita Clapper 

11th  Wally & Peg Brosig 

12th  George & Marylin Andel 

15th  Joe & Betty Raj 

23rd John & Elaine DalNegro 

24th  Ron & Judy Mierzwiak              

 Lawrence & Veronica Phillips 

25th  Frank & MaryAnn Cafaro         

 Hank & Sandy Charpentier 

                 

* Members, if your birthday or anni-

versary is not listed, please inform 

Debbie Niznik. 

The month of October is designated 

for the Bishop Kardas Memorial 

Fund.   Parish members can donate 

to this fund by using their Bishop 

Kardas Memorial Fund envelope. 

Also, if you are not a member and 

would like to donate to this fund, 

please use a Love Offering enve-

lope located in the church pews and 

mark it “Bishop Kardas Memorial 

Fund”.  This fund is used to help 

maintain the cottages and apart-

ments located in Davie,  Florida that 

belong to the Diocese. 

     Womens Prayer Group  

The Ladies Prayer Group will meet on 

Wednesday,  October 5th and 19th. 

Rosary at 3:00pm 

Prayer Group at 3:30pm. 

All the ladies of the parish are welcome. 

   Backpack Program 

This is another of our school support 

programs that we are helping out 

with. Teachers distribute care pack-

ages to families in need.  Sample 

size personal care products are most 

appropriate.  There are plastic bins in 

the back of the church to drop off these supplies. 

 
 

Our next Cruise 

Retreat  will set 

sail on January 

14, 2012.  This is 

a fund raiser for the church. If you are 

interested in joining us, please pick up 

a flyer in the social hall on the infor-

mation table.  Call Kim Weakland to 

book your room.  Note at this time of 

year there may be a slight price       

increase from the original price. 

Special Of fering 
     Envelopes 

  Cruise Retreat  
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   Golf  League                Words for Thought 

Our golf league now meets on the     

second Tuesday of each month at 

Spruce Creek Del Webb in Summer-

field. Golfers are paired into groups of 4 

players in scramble format. If any men 

or women are interested in joining our 

league, please contact Clyde Caiazza at        

(352) 245-8692 

 

 

 

If we are children of God, we have                

a tremendous treasure in nature and will 

realize that it is holy and sacred.  We will see 

God reaching out to us in every wind that 

blows, every sunrise and sunset, every 

cloud in the sky, every flower that blooms, 

and ever leaf that fades. 
Oswald Chambers 

We have name badges 

for all the members 

here at St. Paul Parish. 

They are magnetic 

badges, not pins, so they will be easier 

to wear. We encourage you to wear 

your name badge each week to church, 

so everyone will know each other! We 

also encourage you to wear them at any 

of our church functions. If you have 

joined the church in the last month, your 

name badges are on order. 

 

 

 

 

Our Fall Church Picnic is schedule for 11-11-11, Veterans Day.  We will 

be joining with the golfers from our REMAX PREMIER REALTY Back 

Pack Scramble Charity Golf Tournament that day.  Church picnic atten-

dees can begin at 4:00pm and enjoy a tremendous cookout provided by 

Cullison Wright Construction of Ocala.  Golfers concluding their round 

will join us at approximately 5:30 - 6:00pm.  There will be barbequed 

chicken and ribs and sides, along with complimentary Beer & Wine, and 

assorted beverages and dessert.  You may BYO other stuff if you like.  

We’ll have basketball contests, raffles, auctions and lots of fun with the 

clowns.  Tickets are a $25 donation per person and the proceeds will bene-

fit the church.  Also, Veterans Memorial or Live Tee Box signs can be pur-

chased for $25 and a portion of the proceeds will go to help disabled veter-

ans in our area.  Tickets may be purchase at church. 

    Name Badges 

               Boxtops & Labels for Education  

We are continuing to collect boxtops & labels for education. In the 

back of the church there is a plastic bin for you to drop off your box-

tops & labels.  There are extra copies of the products list on the infor-

mation table in the social hall if you need a copy. 

  


